
                                                                       NOTICE             Date-27/09/2021 

This is to inform to all the students of our school from 

PP-I to class XII that online classes will resume from 

4th October as half yearly examination and 

Registration and LOC work are currently going on in 

school. 

 

  

Dr. H. Roy 

( Principal) 

 


